Welcome to First Grade!

We hope you are gearing up for a wonderful summer! Hopefully you will have lots of time to rest and play!

When school begins in the fall, we will have all the supplies your 1st grader will need for a successful year. If you are thinking about some extras we could use in the classroom, here are some suggestions:

- · several glue sticks to share
- a box of 24 crayons to share
- extra pencils for the classroom
- Index cards
- boxes of tissues

Please DO NOT send a pencil box, as we like to get ones that are just the 'right' size.

We look forward to meeting you at Open House and we hope you enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

Grade 1 teachers

Nicole Higgs, Laurie Richards, Lisa Jordan, Aimee Raymond, Heather Knowles, and Cara Coffey-Roope